| Kitty Haselkamp am currently on the Ad-Hoc Committee and would like to run for a
position on the Board of Directors.

A little about myself. | have been retired for 2 years. | served in the U.S. Navy for 6 years. |
am currently the Vice President of the Minnesota Rural Letter Carriers Auxiliary and have
been for the past 14 years. | am also the Vice President of the Armed Forces Veterans Club
for the Rural Letter Carriers Association. | have been on the Ad-Hoc committee for 3 years.
| am currently working part time with a company | have been with for almost 26 years, in
which 24 of those years were full time. | am a coordinator (supervisor) along with 3 other
employees. However, the company is going to be closing their doors at the end of
September. This will now free up my time to work on helping COG improve.

When | was elected to be on the ad-hoc committee there were very few owners interested
in being on the Ad-Hoc committee. There were other Ad-Hoc members that had more
experience than me to move on to the board. | have stayed on the committee to learn as
much as | can. | am eager to be on the board, to continue to serve the owners, have a voting
right and to help others on the board with the many tasks that we need to work on here at
Causeway on Gull.

| feel that my time on the Ad-Hoc committee has given me experience which will help me to
serve as a member of the board.

| ask for your vote and | will work hard to help our resort to grow and flourish.

Sincerely,
Kitty Haselkamp



